
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you to all parents and friends who have attended our Nativity this 
year. The traditional re-telling of the Christmas Story was a pleasure to 
watch and the children all performed very confidently. I think that we 
have some future stars in the making. A BIG thank you must go to the 
staff in the Early Years and Key Stage One for their  hard work as it does 
take some co-ordinating to produce a nativity.  
I hope that you all have a lovely weekend and that it is not too busy in 
the run up to Christmas.  

Best wishes 

 
 
 

Principal  

 
 

Newsletter No.13   

Food Bank  
We can now issue food bank vouchers from school, these are from the 
Black Country food bank. Please contact Mrs Hartland via the school 
office for further information.  
 
Winter Coats 
As the weather is turning much colder, please ensure that your child 
has a warm winter coat in school. As a polite reminder any items of 
clothing should be clearly labelled.  
 
Christmas Jumper Day  
Tomorrow is Christmas Jumper Day in school, we will be 
having a silver coin collection for the Save the Children 
fund if you would like to make a contribution.  
 
Winter Nature Workshops  
The children who have already taken part in the Winter             
Nature Workshops, have thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 
The next year groups to take part are Y3, Y2 and Y1 on             
Monday 12th December. This is a non uniform day for those 
year groups and they should have warm winter clothing on 
as they will be working outside.  
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY FRIDAY 9th DECEMBER  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic year.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

90% 93% 94% 

92% 94% 93% 94% 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Megan Tuckey Kolby-Thomas Box 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 3 

8th December Christmas Lunch 
Chocolate Bingo-3.30pm-5pm 

9th December Christmas Jumper Day 
Y6 Class Worship 
EY/KS1 Santa Visit 

12th December Winter Nature Workshops– Y3/Y2/Y1– 
children to wear own clothes 
Balance Bike Workshops– Reception- 
Children to wear own clothes 

13th December Flip & Dippy Christmas Show and Disco
– Children can wear party clothes 

14th December Film Night– Santaman- 3.30pm-5.00pm 

16th December School closes for Christmas Holiday 

3rd January School re-opens for Spring Term 

27th January Y2 Class Worship 

10th February Y4 Class Worship 

17th February School closes for Half Term 

27th February School re-opens 

17th March Y3 Class Worship 

24th March Y1 Class Worship 

31st March School closes for Easter holidays 

17th April School re-opens for Summer Term 

28th April  Y5 Class Worship 

1st May Early Bank Holiday– School closed 

8th May KS2 SATs week 

15th May  KS1 Assessment Window 

16th May Whole School Photographs 

26th May School closes for Half-Term 

12th June School re-opens 

20th June Sports Day 

7th July  Reception Class Worship 

25th July School closes for Summer Holidays 

YR Maksymilian Berlik 

Y1 Elliot Ainge 

Y2 Charlie Ruston 

Y3 Evie Considine 

Y4 Archie Barton 

Y5 Layla Hepburn 

Y6 Rejoice Johnson Ikponmwosa 

Principal Awards 


